

The Hon Brad Hazzard MP Attorney General and Minister for Justice

Mr David Blunt Clerk of the Parliaments NSW Legislative Council Parliament House Macquarie St Sydney NSW 2000

Dear Mr Blunt,

Please find attached the NSW Government Response to the Legislative Council Standing Committee on Law and Justice's inquiry into Racial Vilification law in NSW.

Yours Sincerely

Brad Hazzard

0 3 JUN 2014

Received by me at 4.49 pm on Tuesday 3 June 2014 and authorised on behalf of the Clark

NSW Government response to the Legislative Council Standing Committee on Law and Justice inquiry into Racial Vilification law in NSW.

Comment:

The NSW Government continues to consider the Report by the Legislative Council Standing Committee on Law and Justice on its inquiry into *Racial Vilification law in NSW.*

The Government is considering the important issues raised in the Report and is liaising with responsible agencies in determining its response.

The Government thanks the Committee together with those who made a submission to the inquiry for their efforts.